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Cell Phone Use Guidelines

Southwestern College Library allows the use of cell phones; however, the use of cell phones can
be disruptive in public places. Southwestern Library has established these guidelines to provide
for cell phone use while also supporting an environment that promotes study and research.

e Be considerate of those around you, and keep your conversations short and your voice
lowered when using your cell phone.

e If you need to have an extended conversation, please exit the building to do so.

e Please refrain from using your cell phone at the service desks.

If you wish to report inappropriate cell phone use, contact a library staff member at the nearest
service desk.

Patrons who disregard the above procedures may be asked to leave the library.
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